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2970 SW Avalon Way, Seattle, WA  98126
(206) 883-2051, https://www.transitionalresources.org

Respecting autonomy, dignity, integrity, and recovery.
Transitional Resources’ mission is building better health, stable housing, 
and a community of support for people living with mental illness.

This award went towards programs and operational expenses.
For more information please read the attached report from Transitional Resources.
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Our sincere thanks go out to the Tulalip Tribes Charitable 

Contributions committee. Your grant of  awarded in 

March 2017, was used to provide key outpatient case 

management services to our clients through our Puget 

Sound Networks (PSN) program. Each year, we serve 180-

220 of King County’s most vulnerable residents, and PSN is 

our biggest program.  

Over the course of the past year, Transitional Resources has 

continued to produce outstanding outcomes while serving 

some of our community’s most vulnerable residents, individuals who are living with serious and persistent 

mental illness. We are also happy to report that we have many exciting opportunities ahead. 

 Our clients had a 95%+ success rate in remaining safely 

housed. The men and women we serve typically come to 

us from homelessness, and with the skyrocketing cost of 

housing in our area, this is a major victory. 

 Additionally, over 94% of our outpatient clients 

remained out of the hospital and jails, which is a big 

improvement for these clients who have often cycled in 

and out of institutions prior to coming to TR. 

 We are making strides in combatting co-occurring 

substance use disorders that many of our clients experience. We are seeing big improvements 

thanks to the addition of a peer counselor with lived experience who has helped our clients learn 

new strategies to reduce use and prevent relapse. And one of our clients has even started a new 

chapter of Narcotics Anonymous with the support of the agency, and it is open to the community 

at large.  

 In addition, we are working toward integrated 

healthcare. With behavioral and primary care providers 

working together, we hope to see the healthcare 

disparities that our clients face begin to close, so they can 

live longer, healthier lives. 

 Finally, we are beginning an exciting project to acquire 

and redevelop several properties that we have been 

renting for many years. Our redevelopment will result in 

many more housing units for clients. By owning more 

properties, TR will be better positioned to continue 

providing housing close to the agency. This is critical with 

the cost of rentals in our area continuing to grow at 

unprecedented rates. 

Thank you again for your support. You can always visit www.transitionalresources.org to stay informed of 

our work. 

http://www.transitionalresources.org/



